
Dear Customer

from August 6th, 2021 you will need your green pass to sit at the 
tables on the inside of this business.

 Show your green pass QR code, either digital or printed, at the 
entrance*

 Its validity will be checked through the app "VerificaC19"
 In the meanwhile, remember to keep one meter distance between you

and other people
 Children under 12 years old do not need to show a green pass

Thank you for your cooperation

- D.L. n. 105 del 23 luglio 2021 e DPCM 17 giugno 2021 -

* the staff could also ask you to show your ID card


